
Each year, Park Lawn offers families the chance to order a grade level t-

shirt to match the grade level color. These shirts are worn for monthly 

Midnight Meetings, field trips, grade level activities and other school-

wide events. 

If your family would like to purchase one, you may select the size 

during Returning Student Online Registration. The fee will be in the fee 

management section of your family access account. 

All t-shirt fees must be paid in full by the closing of Returning Student 

Online Registration (August 7, 2025) to ensure your order will be 

placed. 

Shirts will be on student desks at open house. 

**Any shirt not paid for by the registration deadline of August 7, 2025 

will be removed from your family access fee management and your 

shirt will not be ordered.** 
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